
© 2025 HUSCH BLACKWELL LLP. ALL RIGHTS RESERVED HUSCHBLACKWELL.COM

NEWS RELEASES PUBLISHED: AUGUST 19, 2013

Washington University School of Law 
Collaborates with Husch Blackwell for 
Professional Development
Washington University School of Law and Husch Blackwell announce the 
launch of an intensive professional development program designed to enhance 
Husch Blackwell attorneys’ client relations and financial and legal business 
skills.?

Husch Blackwell University at Wash U will begin in fall 2013, when 25 to 
30 of the firm’s attorneys will converge upon the Washington University in St. 
Louis campus for a series of three, three-day sessions. The sessions, to be held 
in both fall and spring, will focus on law firm economics and strategy, client 
relationships and leadership development — content especially important to 
those who recently were made partners at the firm.

“This program is an innovative way to offer high-level professional 
development to attorneys at a crucial time in their practice,” said Kent D. 
Syverud, JD, law dean and the Ethan A. H. Shepley Distinguished University 
Professor. “Extending the law school’s partnership with the legal community is 
particularly important given the evolving legal practice environment.”

Taught by law and business faculty and developed in a partnership between 
Washington University and Husch Blackwell, the courses will be tailored to 
Husch Blackwell’s strategy and culture. 

Gregory R. Smith, CEO and managing partner at Husch Blackwell, said the 
program is part of the firm’s commitment to excellent client service.

“In this challenging economic environment, it is imperative that our attorneys 
receive quality continuing education that will immediately benefit clients,” he 
said. “We are proud to partner with Washington University School of Law to 
offer these customized courses and are pleased that such an excellent school is 
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extending its commitment to the St. Louis legal community through innovative professional training 
for Husch Blackwell.”

Maurice A. Watson, chairman of Husch Blackwell, said the focused, on-campus programming 
supports the firm’s commitment to ongoing professional attorney development.

“This demonstration of our commitment to grow and equip our attorneys will make Husch Blackwell 
an even more attractive home for talented, ambitious attorneys,” he said.

Corporate governance expert Hillary A. Sale, JD, the Walter D. Coles Professor of Law and professor 
of management, has been named director of the new professional education program. Sale, who 
brings extensive experience in corporate leadership programming, is a member of the board of 
DirectWomen and co-chair of the DirectWomen Board Institute, an organization dedicated to 
developing women attorneys for public company board positions.

“Through our new and innovative model, Husch Blackwell University at Wash U will allow 
participants to acquire advanced leadership and legal practice skills with the goal of enhanced client 
relations,” Sale said.


